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Representative Richardson

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Eversole Run Middle School cheer team as a 

two-event champion at the 2021 OASSA Middle 

School/Junior High State Cheer and Dance Championships.

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 134th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to the Eversole 
Run Middle School cheer team as the 2021 champion in the non-tumbling 
and non-building (small) divisions at the inaugural Ohio Association 
of Secondary School Administrators Middle School/Junior High State 
Cheer and Dance Championships; and

WHEREAS,  The talented athletes of the Eversole Run Middle School 
cheer team are to be commended for their remarkable fitness and 
competitive drive, and these qualities figured prominently in the 
squad’s impressive performance in the non-tumbling and non-building 
(small) categories at the 2021 OASSA Middle School/Junior High State 
Cheer and Dance Championships. To their credit, the members could 
always be counted on to execute even the most demanding routines with 
agility, precision, and grace; and 

WHEREAS,  Under the expert guidance of their coaches, Meghan Bulau 
and Tyler Houchin, the outstanding members of the Eversole Run Middle 
School cheer team have trained diligently in order to ensure peak 
physical and mental conditioning, and their exceptional prowess has 
earned them many admirers. Participation in this exciting sport has 
enabled them to learn much about creative expression, self-discipline, 
leadership, and dedication, and the experience they have acquired is 
certain to benefit them in the years to come; and

WHEREAS,  Their enthusiasm and spirit for sports have led the 
members of the Eversole Run Middle School cheer team to take part in 
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active and worthwhile competition against formidable opponents, and 
they have served as an inspiration to their peers. Clearly, they have 
demonstrated the skill and motivation that are the hallmarks of a 
championship squad; therefore be it

RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
the 134th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
applaud the Eversole Run Middle School cheer team on its two state 
championships in 2021 and salute its athletes and coaches as fine 
Ohioans; and be it further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Eversole Run 
Middle School cheer team.
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